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August 26, 2016 
 
 
 
FDA has provided the following additional information regarding the V.p. recall notification 
to ISSC: 
 
 

The recall notification posted on the ISSC website on August 25, 2016, was a 

CFIA Class III recall and only affects shellfish which are being distributed 

within Canada.  The product that was shipped to Maine, Massachusetts, New 

York, and Pennsylvania is not included in the recall and does not require 

action by State Shellfish Control Authorities. 
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